March 14, 2014

Ms. Debby Sanders
Superintendent

Aubrey Independent School District
415 Tisdell Lane

Aubrey, TX 76227

Dear Ms. Sanders,

I am writing to you to express my sincere appreciation and gratitude for two leaders in the high school.
Ms. Susan Holloway and Mr. Jeff Mulkey. [ have wanted to write this letter for quite a while and now
that my youngest child is graduating this year, the time is appropriate. As you can imagine, it is
bittersweet for me knowing my youngest of three children is almost raised, at the same time | am also
sad that our years in grade school are coming to an end.

My daughter, Kylie Folsom is a 2010 Aubrey graduate. She now lives in Germany and is doing very well.
My son, leffrey Page was an Aubrey student that later graduated from Linda Tutt in 2011 and he is very
proud of his diploma. Michael Page, my youngest will graduate from AHS in the top 10% this year|

Ms. Holloway and Mr, Mulkey have both been tremendously instrumental in my children’s education.
Most particularly when my son Jeffrey Page had trouble assimilating in his last year. They were able to
recommend an alternative that was the answer for him at the time. With their support, time and
counsel, leffrey went on to graduate as planned from the Linda Tutt program.

In summary, their commitment, professionalism and expertise is something | would like to call out as a
parent of three Aubrey students. | will be forever grateful for their touch in my children’s lives. Please
be sure they are recognized and if nothing else, please give them a great big thank you from me and my
family!

Sincerely,

()mm
Jill Folsom '

9501 Waterman Dr.
Aubrey, TX 76227



